
 

Family Learning 

 
Thank you to all the parents/grandparents that 

have signed up for our family learning.  As it is 

World Book Day next week the focus will be 

sharing books with your child.  We will also be 

making a little Sherdley Bookworm bookmark for 

you to take home and use. 

 

 

 

The Route The Little Brown Mouse Took 

This week the children have been drawing 

the route that the Little Brown Mouse 

took through the wood.  We looked at the 

different features that he walked past – 

rocks, tree top house, stream and lake. 

 
 

 

The Gruffalo 
This week the children have been joining in with 

the song The Gruffalo.  We have been looking at 

the text and talking about the features that Julia 

Donaldson uses to describe him.   Using this 

information, we went onto make our very own 

Gruffalo mask! 

 
Next week we will be using this language to 

describe the Gruffalo.  I wonder if you can 

remember what he has? 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
e for egg, envelope, elbow, elephant 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the cat, pig, camel and newt 

began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• Cot 

• Peg 

• Ten 

 

 
1st March 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

March 7th World Book Day – the children can dress up 

or wear their own clothes and donate good quality books. 

 

March 4th to 8th Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

 

March 15th – Red Nose Day all children are to come to 

school dressed in something red.  They can also bring in 

a joke to tell to their friends. 

 

Thank you for all the 

kind donations that you 

sent in today for the 

Easter raffle. 

 


